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26.03.2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Coronavirus (Covid-19) – Community Support Centres 
 
Given the closure of the schools for the foreseeable future and the move to Community Support Centres, we have 
been asked to provide an offer to the children and young people of families in identified categories by the 
Scottish Government.  
 
We would like to offer you provision between 8am and 6pm next week with a packed lunch provided.  If you wish 
to take up this offer then please send your child to our school’s allocated Community Support Centre which has 
been confirmed as St Paul’s Academy, 90 Gillburn Road, Dundee, DD3 0EH - any time from 8am - no school 
uniform is required. 
 
I will be issuing a ‘groupcall’ message to you shortly.  Please reply to this to confirm your child’s place and allow us 
to determine final numbers. 
 
Kind regards 
 
H McAninch 
Headteacher 
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